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Today, 25th of July 2018, the National Agency of Civil Servants and the National 

Federation of Trade Unions of Administration from Romania (FNSA), organized in 

Bucharest, a roundtable dedicated to the field of posted workers. 

The event is an activity of the project entitled Overcoming challenges in the field of posting 

of workers through joint cooperation of social partners from public sector implemented by 

the Independent Trade Union Coalition from Madrid, Spain, in partnership with other 

organizations from 9 different countries, including Romania and funded via the European 

Program for Employment and Social Innovation (EaSI). 

During the event, the project’s results were disseminated and multiplied, the roundtable 

simultaneously representing an opportunity for those in direct contact with this area, to debate 

fundamental aspects referring to the process of applying the European directive 96/71/CE 

concerning the posting of workers in the framework of the provision of services. 

NACS’ invitation gathered representatives of the Ministry of Labour and Social Justice, 

the Labour Inspection, as well as representatives of certain employers and trade union 

confederations. 

The president of NACS, Vasile – Felix Cozma, present at the event, thanked everybody for their 

participation, reinforcing  the importance of partnerships in the Agency’s activity: 

 

„ I confirm this time also the fact that via this type of projects, conducted in partnership- small 

projects, but with a very strong impact- we manage to bring together civil servants and 

important public figures from different environments, but who share a common goal, which is 

supporing the process of reform in the public administration sector. I hereby mention, besides 

our partners from the trade union environment, the partners from the university framework, 

from NGOs, from the business environment, who have been engaged in our process of 

implementing valuable projects – I take advantage of this circumstance to thank everybody 

again!”. 

More details about the project can be found by accessing the page of the project, on the NACS’ 

site, www.anfp.gov.ro. 
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